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Learn all about our precious burial ground, from who manages it to what the future looks like… 
 
We are so blessed in the UK to have our own burial ground for our brothers and sisters, a place of peace 
and beauty. But how much do you really know about the Holy Oak Memorial Woodland? Who is taking 
care and maintaining this magnificent site making it welcoming to us all when we come. 
 

 
 
On Saturday 12th October the Seonghwa Caring Ministry has invited Kumiko L. the manager of the Holy 
Oak Memorial Woodland to make a presentation on her work maintaining the grounds which include the 
Holy ground, the Memorial ground, the Holy Oak community hall and the woodland. She will also 
explain the regulations for the use of the Memorial ground and some of her future projects for the site. 
 
You are warmly invited to a webinar on 'The Holy Oak Memorial Woodland' on Saturday 12th October at 
7.30pm. 



 

 

 
After Kumiko's presentation, there will be plenty of time for your questions. 
 
If you are interested to attend, please contact us and we will send you the zoom link. Please email: 
seonghwa@ ffwpu,org,uk 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you, 
 
The Seonghwa Caring Ministry team 
 

 
 
 


